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Assalamu Alaikum Wa Rahmatullah 

Dear An-Noor Parents, 

Alhamdulillah, it seems that time is flying and we are almost three months 
into the school year. Let me take the opportunity to welcome our Parent 
Council and the new members who joined us this year and we are looking 
for more achievements throughout this partnership with them. Over the 
past few months, we are confident to say that all classroom routines and 
logistics are now in place. All our staff and students are working hard in all 
subject areas to meet curricular expectations. Also, our students enjoyed a 
lot of fun and learning in all extracurricular activities held thus far. Also, 
more fun activities will be underway in the upcoming weeks. Progress 
report cards are ready to go home and November14/15 will be our first 
Parent/Teacher Interviews. We'd love to see our parents immersed in their 
kids' learning, so I hope you make every effort to attend these important 
meetings. Moreover, as An-Noor School strongly believes in having 
our students learn and grow into good and accountable Muslim individuals 
and productive citizens, we ask our respected parents to share us this 
vision and abide by the school policy concerning arrival time which is 
between 8:30-8:45 AM. Attending the morning assembly is crucial for our 
students to benefit from Islamic themes introduced, morning Dua'as, Quran 
interpretation, and Seera. 
 
I wish you All the best and I pray to Allah(SWT) to grant us more 
successes and great achievements, Insha'Allah.    

 
Mr. Abu Amin  
Principal 
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CURRICULUM NIGHT 
Our Curriculum Night was a huge success!!  

Parents came, met teachers and learned about what 

is being taught to their 

children.  It was an amazing 

meet and greet session.  

Thank you to all the parents 

who came.  

Soccer Tournament 
The boys’ soccer team performed 

fantastically, this year.  They 

played for first place and had to 

shoot foul shots in order to 

determine placement.  They 

represented An-Noor spirit, good sportsmanship, 

and a positive attitude on the field. Well done Boys! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

BAKE SALES  
Bake sales are an integral part of An-Noor.  Not only 

are these events fun for the students but they are a 

necessary fundraiser for the class which hosts the 

event.  The funds raised from the bake sales enable 

the homeroom teacher to use the money raised for 

items, which the teacher or students need for the 

classroom.  

 

 

 STUDENT OF THE MONTH 

An-Noor students began on an excellent note this year. 

Having different themes of Islamic behaviour which our 

students strive to emulate and implement in their daily 

lives. Students from JK all the way to Grade 8 received 

Student of the Month certificates for their exemplary 

behavior and attentiveness to this month's theme.  

***Good News*** Student of the Month Assembly is 

back at An-Noor.  Parents will be notified of the dates 

for each monthly assembly. 

Morning Tahfeeth Program 
Alhamdulillah, we have 50 

students enrolled in the program 

this year. Sheikh Mohammad 

Mahmoud and his group of 

volunteers are working hard to 

make this program a rewarding 

experience for all students of all 

ages.  

ANPS  Activities  

Congratulations to the new executive for the 2019/20 

Parent Council.  Ma shaAllah they have already been 

very active having many activities planned for this year. 

The Exercise and Relaxation Class took place on 

November 4, and was a huge success.  The ANPS Boys 

Pyjama Party is taking place on November 8, 2019.  All 

those who participated had a wonderful time.  The APNS 

in conjunction with the grade 8 class will be holding a 

Spirit Week in December.  Keep a look out for details.  

During inclement weather, the school may be closed. An-

Noor School will use the following to relay important 

announcement and alerts: 

* By email; if you are not receiving emails from the 

school please notifies the front office. 

*  Please watch for announcements by visiting our 

website www.annoorschool.com , or our Facebook 

page www.facebook.com/annoorschool 

*  Please listen to the local radio station AM 800 to 

convey school closure information 
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COAT DRIVE  
We began our coat drive in 

September knowing that the 

coats we collect are very much 

needed by the community.  In 

mid-October, there was a call 

put out for the community of 

Windsor to collect coats as 

well as new socks for the 

Employment Help Centre.  There is a tremendous 

need each year for coats of all sizes as well as socks 

and winter accessories such as hats, mittens, etc. 

Please help us by looking through your closets for 

gently used or new coats which are not being used. 

As Muslims, it is our duty to help those who are in 

need.  

Fulltime Tahfeez Program 
Alhamdullah the full-time  Tahfeeth 

Program started and all students are 

on task. We at An-Noor School 

would like to congratulate the two 

graduates Hafsa Nakrawallah & Haitham Alallam.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Fire Drill 
An-Noor had its first fire 

drill on Tuesday November 

5
th

.  Alhamdulillah, it was 

very successful.  Students 

were out of the school and 

safe in less than 3 minutes.   

 

 

STUDENT VOTES 
Elections of any sort are an important learning experience 

for students of all ages.  An-Noor's grades six, seven, and 

eight students, participated in the CIVIX Student Vote. 

This event encourages students to get involved and be 

aware of the candidates and their concerns in the student's 

area.  The Student Vote 

encourages students to become 

more aware and active in their 

city and promotes leadership 

and community involvement.  

Progress Report Cards 

Progress Report Cards will go 

home on Wednesday, November 

13h. Parent/teacher interviews 

will be held on Thursday, 

November 14 from 4:15 pm 

until 5:55 PM and Friday, 

November 15th from 8:30 AM until 10:10 AM. We ask 

that you return the interview notice with the appropriate 

time checked off as soon as possible. There will be no 

school for students on Friday, November 15th. 

BookFair Coming in December 

The school book fair will be held 

from Monday, December 2
nd

 to 

Friday, December 6
th
.  

This is an amazing opportunity to 

purchase books and other items for 

your children while a percentage of the profits will be coming 

back to the school library.  



 

 

Field Trips 

Many of our students enjoyed our annual fall field trips.  Our grades JK to grade 2 went to Theissen's Farms in 

Leamington.  Students received lessons and information specific to their class and then were able to pick apples 

and go for a hayride.  

The grades 3 and 4 had a wonderful 

adventure going back in time at John R. 

Park Homestead.  They had an amazing time 

experiencing a day in the life of Canadians 

living in the late 1800’s. Much fun was had 

by all, Alhamdulillah!!  

 

Heart & Stroke Event 

Alhamdulillah, what a success!! Our students worked hard and our goal was reached very 

easily.  The students had a wonderful day jumping and doing 

many activities using skipping ropes.  Well done, An-Noor 

students!! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday November 13, 2019 - Progress Report       Mon. Dec. 23, 2019 to Fri. Jan. 3, 2020 - Winter Break. 

Thurs. & Fri. Nov. 14& 15,- Parent/Teacher interview Monday January 06, 2020 - School Reopens 

Friday November 15, 2019 - P.A Day. Monday, January 13, 2020- SK & Grade 8 Grad Pictures 

Friday November 22, 2019 - Picture Day Retake. Thursday January 16, 2020 - Arabic Speech. 

Wed. Nov. 30 to Tues. Dec. 5, 2019 – Books Fair Friday January 17, 2020 - P.A Day. 



 

 

 

An-Noor/Sakeena Daycare Centre provides a welcoming space that 

encourages active exploration and meaningful interactions to support 

children’s autonomy and sense of competence, based on the teachings 

of Islam.  Assorted materials and resources in our learning 

environment support problem solving, imagination, and spiritual 

guidance.  We also present opportunities for creative expression in all 

forms throughout daily routines that view children as capable, 

competent, curious, and rich in potential. 

 Fully licensed child care centre (City subsidy is available) 

 Open daily from 7:30 am until 5:30 pm 

 Full day and half day programs available 

 Open to children aged 30 months and up 

 Montessori integrated classroom in an Islamic environment  

 We offer healthy, hot meals that are halal and prepared in our own kitchen. 

 Early years instruction provided daily.  In addition to regular Ontario Curriculum, 

we also offer Qur’an, Arabic, Islamic Studies, and French. 

 All staff are RECE qualified and have 14+ years experience combined 

 All staff are First Aid and CPR trained 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

An-Noor Pre-K/Sakeena Child Care Centre 


